
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

336 Pacific Avenue • Shafter, CA 93263 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF SHAFTER CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Special Meeting of the Shafter City Council scheduled to 
convene Friday, February 4, 2011 at 6:30 a.m. has been cancelled.  
 
The next regular meeting of the Shafter City Council will be held February 18, 2011, at 
the hour of 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber of Shafter City Hall, 336 Pacific Avenue, 
Shafter, California. 
 
Christine Wilson 
City Clerk 
 
Dated: February 3, 2011 
 
 

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING OF NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
STATE OF CALIFORNIA ) 
COUNTY OF KERN ) ss 
CITY OF SHAFTER ) 
 
 I, Christine Wilson, City Clerk, declare as follows: 
 
 That I am the City Clerk of the City of Shafter, and that a copy of said 
cancellation notice as posted at a conspicuous place near the door of the room at which 
said meeting is held. 
 
 I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. 
 
Executed on February 3, 2011. 
  
Christine Wilson 
City Clerk 
 
cc: Shafter Press  
 
 
 


